
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Signal Work at the intersection of Auburn Road and U.S. Highway 80 

A contractor working for the City of Phenix City will begin construction operations to replace the signals 
and poles at the intersection of Auburn Road and U.S. Highway 80 starting at 7:00 am Monday, March 
23rd, 2020 until Wednesday March 25th, 2020 at 5:00 pm.  Traffic control measures will be in place and 
delays should be expected.  Please adjust travel times accordingly. Thank you for your cooperation. You 
may contact the Phenix City Engineering Department at 334-448-2760 with any questions. 

 


